Dear Parent or Guardian,


Next week we will begin a new Social Studies unit in which we will study World War II.  This unit of study will be integrated into all of the subjects so that our students will gain a complete grasp of what life was like during the time of World War II.  Through this study the students will learn about major events, leaders, and inventions during this time.  Students will also read books about this time period, and they will write journal entries as if they were an individual living during that time.  Through this study, the students will gain a better understanding of the historical events that made our world what it is today.  

       When we have completed this study, we will have a afternoon to celebrate our student’s accomplishments as we present our favorite journal entries for your viewing.  We also would love for you to bring anything from the World War II time period that you would like to share with our class that you feel would enhance our study.  You may bring your artifacts that evening or you may send them in to the class during our study.  Your input is always appreciated, as your contributions will greatly help make the time of World War II come to life.  

[image: image1.wmf]         Our presentation will be held on March 19, 2006 at 2:00 pm in Room 205 of Irmo Elementary School.  If you have items to share with the class or if you could help us out by furnishing some type of refreshments for that afternoon, please let me know by sending me a note to school or by calling me at 798-5964.   Thanks in advance for all of your help in making this study meaningful for your children. 

Sincerely,

Amanda Gantt

Irmo Elementary

7401 Gibbes St. 
Irmo, SC 29063

Phone: (803) 732-8275 
Fax: (803) 732-8035
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